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Addendum No. _1__ 
 

Date: 4/11/2025 
 

Your reference is directed to Contract Number: 2025-SWB-22 (Contract 30267) for Restoration Of Gravity 
Flow Sanitary Sewers By Excavation And Replacement From Manhole To Manhole, Cipp Lining From 
Manhole To Manhole, Cipp Lining Of Service Laterals And Point Repairs At Various Sites Throughout The City 
Of New Orleans which is scheduled to open at 11:30 a.m. CST on May 2, 2025 for SWBNO Networks 
Engineering Department. 
 
This addendum provides for the following: 
 
1) Procurement Email Contact  
2) Answers to Questions 
 
 
 

1. Procurement Email Contact 
 

a. All inquiries shall be directed to Connor Metcalf, Procurement Analyst, at cmetcalf@swbno.org. 
The deadline for inquiries is on April 11, 2025, at 5:00 p.m. Central Time. 
 

2. What is the estimated cost for this project?  
 

a. The Estimated Engineers Estimate is $5,000,000.00. 
 

3. The “UNIT OF MEASURE” for item no. 59 “Remove and replace sewer manholes, complete in place (Brick) 
(>15 to 25’ depth)” in the “UNIT PRICE FORM” is “EA” but the specifications say “Payment for "Remove and 
Replace Sewer Manhole" shall be made at the contract unit price per foot height..”  The “UNIT OF 
MEASURE” for item nos. 57 & 58 for other manholes is “VF”.  Should the “UNIT OF MEASURE” for item no. 
59 be “VF” too? 
 

a. Each is correct.  
 

4. Would you consider Quadex I&I Guard PRF an approved grout per Section 9 Part 2.03? 
 

a. As long it meets the requirements, the items are acceptable.  

 
The above revisions shall be incorporated in and take precedence over any conflicting part of the original proposal 
documents. This addendum is hereby officially made a part of the referenced proposal. 
 
This addendum consists of one (1) page. 
 

*** END OF ADDENDUM *** 



 

 


